
 

CHRISTMAS UPDATE 

FROM THE THOMPSONS 

 
 

Dear Co-laborers in Christ, 

  First, we want to wish each of you a blessed Christmas as we 

remember all that we are and have through Christ.  We also pray 

God’s very best for you in the year that is ahead. 

  We thank you for you faithful prayer and financial support 

during 2019.  You stood with us in a busy year in which we traveled 

over 30,000 miles, provided over 200 guest overnights at Elim 

House, had dozens of meetings and missionary visits, and 

ministered in many churches and classrooms.  Thank you! 

   

Fellow servants, 

Ron & Wanda Thompson 

   

 

 

PRAISE AND PRAYER 

We thank the Lord for safety 

in 5 weeks of recent travel 

and ministry that took us to 

Nevada, Wyoming, Oregon, 

and Idaho. 

Please pray as in January, 

trips will be made to the TBM 

Home Office, as well as 

involvement in a building 

project in Idaho, with one of 

our TBM missionaries. 

PRAISE… for continued good 

health.  2020 is the year in 

which we both reach the age 

of 70.  We want to finish 

strong in our service for the 

Lord. 

PRAYER FOR TBM as 2020 is 

an important year of 

TRANSITION, in which Chuck 

Mathias will step into the 

role of Executive Director, 

and Ron will assume the role 

of Assistant Director.  These 

are exciting days! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


